Steven Seee

From: DeeAnn Guo <deeann®@leadsafekids.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 5:12 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Kislak, Rebecca M.

Subject: Comment on H6304

Hello,

My name is DeeAnn Guo, and | am a community organizer from the Childhood Lead Action Project. We are a non-profit
founded in 1992 dedicated to the elimination of childhood lead poisoning in Rhode Island.

Just a quick comment below on House Bill 6304:

As the letter from Jerome Larkin states, Childhood Lead Action Project was in brief discussions with RIDOH on a different
bill regarding lead service line replacements. We would like to help clarify and strengthen current laws.

However, we are concerned about this specific proposal’s language that seems to weaken the existing law and would
welcome a further discussion to ensure that Rl maintains its commitment to replacing all lead service lines.

Thank you very much,

DeeAnn

DeeAnn

Community Organizer

Childhood Lead Action Project

1192 Westminster St, Providence, R{ 02909
(401) 785-1310x 203

leadsafekids.org

PS. Apologies for the late notice!



